
Thursday, May 3, 2018
9 a.m.–3:30 p.m.
Kent State University Student Center

REGISTRATION
Register today! Registration closes on Friday, April 27,
2018.  This event is free to all faculty and staff of Ohio 
Quality  Matters Consortium member institutions.

REGISTER HERE: www.kent.edu/Kent_OhioQM_2018

KEYNOTE SPEAKER
Dr. Deborah Adair, Executive Director of Quality Matters

CALL FOR PROPOSALS
Opens Monday, February 5, 2018.
Proposals are due by Monday, March 5, 2018
Topic ideas may include:

• Institutional processes
• Preparing a course for QM review
• Research opportunities
• Instructional strategies
• Faculty development  

and much more!

For more information, visit www.kent.edu/Kent_OhioQM_2018
or contact Bethany Simunich at bsimunic@kent.edu or 330-672-4224.

Ohio QM Consortium Annual Member Meeting


